

Planning & Development Services

Station 11 PO Box 490 Gainesville, FL 32627-0490 352-334-5022 352-334-2648 (Fax) www.cityofgainesville.org/planningdepartment

January 9, 2019

Jason P. Diven 309 NW 32nd Street Gainesville, FL 32607

Dear Mr. Diven:

Please accept this correspondence as an official notification of your removal from the City of Gainesville Historic Preservation Board (HPB). Remaining in compliance with the City of Gainesville's Ordinance 110658, Section 2-247 (Removal From Office), your failure to attend four or more consecutive meetings automatically removes an appointee from the Board.

We appreciate your willingness to accept appointment to the HPB and your appreciation of the need to preserve the historical heritage of the City of Gainesville. Keep in mind that you have the opportunity to reapply to the HPB at some time in the future when your circumstances allow you to regularly attend the meetings again.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the HPB staff liaison at 352-393-8697.

Sincerely,

Jason Simmons HPB Staff Liaison



Planning & Development Services

Station 11 PO Box 490 Gainesville, FL 32627-0490 352-334-5022 352-334-2648 (Fax) www.cityofgainesville.org/planningdepartment

January 9, 2019

Matthew Gallagher 1015 NW 21st Avenue, Apt. 455B Gainesville, FL 32609

Dear Mr. Gallagher:

Please accept this correspondence as an official notification of your removal from the City of Gainesville Historic Preservation Board (HPB). Remaining in compliance with the City of Gainesville's Ordinance 110658, Section 2-247 (Removal From Office), your failure to attend four or more consecutive meetings automatically removes an appointee from the Board.

We appreciate your willingness to accept appointment to the HPB and your appreciation of the need to preserve the historical heritage of the City of Gainesville. Keep in mind that you have the opportunity to reapply to the HPB at some time in the future when your circumstances allow you to regularly attend the meetings.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the HPB staff liaison at 352-393-8697.

Sincerely,

Jason Simmons HPB Staff Liaison

Jason Dimmons